
The Parish of Our Lady of Peace  
200 Milmont Avenue, Milmont Park, PA  19033 

Phone: 610-532-8081     Fax: 484-540-9941 
E-mail: olp532@aol.com | Website: olp-parish.com | Facebook: olpmilmont | Instagram: olpmilmont 

Rev. Joseph Devlin, Pastor 
October 28th, 2018 - Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time   

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE  
Monday-Thursday & Saturday: 8:30 AM (OLP Church)  

Friday: 8:30 AM (Notre Dame Church)  
 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE  

Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:30 PM (OLP Church)          
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM & 11:30 AM (OLP Church) 

         10:00 AM (Notre Dame Church) 
                    5:30 PM (St. Madelineõs Church) 

 
CONFESSIONS  

Saturday: 3:30 -4:15 PM (OLP Church)  
or by appointment, call the Parish Office.  

 
MORNING PRAYER  

Monday-Thursday & Saturday: Our Lady of Peace Church  
Friday at Notre Dame Church: Prayers begin at 8:10 AM 

 

PARISH DEVOTIONS  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Tuesday after 8:30 AM Mass (OLP Church) 
 

St. Jude Novena/Benediction  

Tuesday: 7:00 PM (OLP Church) 
 

Sodality Devotions &  

Miraculous Medal Novena  

Monday after the 8:30 AM Mass (OLP Church)  
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet  

Monday-Friday: 3:00 PM (OLP Church)  
 

Deaconõs Attic (OLP Convent) - Thrift & Gifts  
Saturdays, 9:30 AM - 1:00 PM   

For donations or questions, please call  
Deacon Charlie: 484-557-1455 
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OUR LADY OF PEACE PARISH OFFICE  

501 Belmont Ave., Milmont Park, PA 19033 
Hours: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 AM-4:00 PM 

Friday: 9:00 AM-3:00 PM 
 

Our Lady of Peace Church & Notre Dame Church  
Open daily for Prayer and Reflection until 3:30 PM  

 
PARISH PRIESTS  

Rev. Joseph Devlin, Pastor 
Fatherdevlinolp@gmail.com 

 
Rev. Dominic Ishaq, Part Time Parochial Vicar  
& Staff of Archdiocesan Tribunal, In Residence 

 
Rev. Gerald Canavan, Retired priest in residence  

 
PARISH DEACONS  

Deacon John J. Ellis 
Deacon Michael J. McAndrews 

Deacon James A. Basilio 
Deacon Charlie Amen, Volunteer 

 
PARISH BUSINESS MANA GER 

Sister Rose Mary Walsh, IHM 
bm02495@aop222.org  

 
PARISH OFFICER MANAG ER 

Mrs. Ashley Theveny 
olpofficemanager@gmail.com 

 
NOTRE DAME DE LOURDES SCHOOL  

Mrs. Diana M. Pileggi, School Principal 
990 Fairview Road-Swarthmore, PA  19081 

Phone: 610-328-9330  
info@notredamedelourdes.net 
www.notredamedelourdes.net 

Facebook ~ Twitter ~ Instagram ~ YouTube 
 

PREP CLASSES 

Mrs. Mary Beinlich, PREP Director 
olp.prep@gmail.com  

Tuesdays; September-May:  
4:30-5:45 PM in OLP School Building  

olp-parish.com/prep-registration 
 

BULLETIN/ANNOUNCEMEN TS 

The weekly deadline for announcements/notices to be 
published in the Parish bulletin is Wednesday 9 AM. If 
received after that, it will be published the following 
weekend. NOTE: Deadline changes for any Holiday 
weekends. 
Send notices to nddl.development@gmail.com 
To view our weekly bulletin online: olp-parish.com/bulletins 

VOTIVE CANDLES - INT ENTIONS  
October 
Blessed Mother   
Brawdy & Kovatch Families Requested by: Joe, Joanne & Family 
Jennie & Victor Rabbuttino Requested by: Moretti Family  
Sue & John Moretti Requested by: Moretti Family  
 
Mary & Child  
George T. Fadgen, III Requested by: George & Dolores Fadgen 
 
November 
Sacred Heart of Jesus  
Decõd Mems. Of Borak & Cantalamessa Families Requested by: 
Camille Borak 
In loving memory of John & Rose Crispin from daughters Grace 
& Gen  
 
Blessed Mother  
Martha Alizzi Requested by: Steve 
Joseph G. DiEmidio Requested by: Sophia 
 
St. Joseph Candle 

Good Health for Joseph Crispin & Family from Grace & Gen  

 

VOTIVE CANDLES - REQUEST  

The Donation for the Votive Candle is $10.00 for a week or $20.00 
for the month. Please fill out and drop it off at the Parish Office. 
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     (CIRCLE ONE) 

Please pray for those who are ill  

Baby River, Fr. Feeney, Raymond Angelucci, Sue Collins, 
Anna Marie Convery, Baby Noah Corazo, Margaret 
Curley, Nicholas DõAngelo, Bernadette Deeck, Baby Lucy 
Scott DeLuca, Thomas DeLuca, Evelyn DePetre, Nicholas 
DiEmedio, Lucy Duda, Doris & George Egan, Lydia Galati, 
Melody Gamble, Stephen Henry, John Hurchalla, Robert 
Imbrogno, Mary Iovino, Anne Marie Jay, Jeff Jay, Cathe-
rine Kane, Clare Keenan, Jack Kernickle, Diana Land, Nan-
cy Mancko, Frank Martin, Nick Massi, Paul Mattus, Scott 
McCoy, Stephen McNamee, Eileen Moran, John Moran, 
Fiora Miller, Joseph Miller, Betty Monahan, Anthony 
Naddeo, Joan Lynn, Roman OõBrien, Linda Pulver, Dorothy 
Sciarra, Sabrina Szerszen, Mark Tancredi & Suzanne Trai-
nor. 

THE SUNDAY COLLECTIO N  
Sunday, October 21, 2018: $8,868.00 includes e-giving 

Block Collection Total: $25,144.00 
(Last Year) October 22, 2017 ~ $8,547.00 

mailto:olp.prep@gmail.com
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Updates on important Matters  
A number of recommendations were part of the 
state grand jury report released in August. Among 
them were reforms to criminal statutes and civil 
statutes in our state law aimed at punishing abusers 
and supporting abuse victims. Those matters have 
gained broad attention in the press over the past sev-
eral weeks. 
 
Itõs important to note, that the Archdiocese of Phila-
delphia continues to support reforms that will pun-
ish perpetrators and aid survivors by eliminating the 
criminal statute of limitations and lengthening the 
civil statute of limitations to allow individuals to file 
civil suits up until the age of 50ñan action that 
would add 20 years to the current statute. 
 
We also support the proposal to strengthen manda-
tory reporter requirements. 
 
These reforms, recommended by the recent Pennsyl-
vania grand jury, have garnered broad consensus and 
agreement.  They are concrete steps that will protect 
children and hold perpetrators accountable. 
 
The state legislature worked assiduously to tackle 
issues related to child protection and abuse survivor 
assistance while in session during the week of Octo-
ber 15th. Unfortunately, earnest efforts to find com-
mon ground and a path forward to support all those 
who have suffered were met with resistance. 
 
Despite the outcome of the recent debate, the Arch-
diocese remains steadfast in fulfilling its responsibil-
ity to individuals who have been harmedñno matter 
when that harm occurred.  
 
The Archdiocese continues to recognize its responsi-
bility to provide an opportunity for sexual abuse sur-
vivors whose cases are time-barred from pursuing 
civil claims to share their experiences, identify their 
abusers, and receive compensation to assist their 
healing and recovery. 
 
Archbishop Chaput recently voiced his intention to 
create or participate in an independent, voluntary 
program that will include a panel of qualified ex-
perts to review individual cases and determine fi-
nancial assistance for those who have been abused. 

To that end, the Archdiocese will honor its commit-
ments, we will honor our commitment to victims 
and we intend to play an active, positive role in ef-
forts aimed at providing true healing and hope 
through programs already in place as well as new 
programs that will be administered independently 
of the Church. 
 
Issued by Federal Grand Jury  
Beginning on Thursday, October 18th, news outlets 
reported that a federal grand jury had issued subpoe-
nas to Catholic dioceses throughout the Common-
wealth of Pennsylvania. 
 
The media has also broadly reported that this inves-
tigative process will look at matters relative to sexu-
al abuse of minors. 
 
As communicated to the media through an official 
statement on October 18th, the Archdiocese of Phila-
delphia did receive a federally issued subpoena, 
which requires the production of certain documents, 
and it will cooperate with the United States Depart-
ment of Justice in this matter. 
 
This most recent development is disconcerting after 
all that we have witnessed over a period of many 
years. However, it is important to remember that 
over the past 15 years, the Archdiocese has put into 
practice a wide range of reforms to protect young 
people and provide assistance to survivors of abuse. 
For further information regarding those comprehen-
sive efforts, please visit 
www.AOPPledgetoProtect.com. I believe the Feder-
al scrutiny will ultimately highlight all the good 
work the Archdiocese has done - and continues to 
do - in response to this issue.   
 
As always, I will keep you up to date on any devel-
op concerning these are any other important matter. 
    ~ Father Devlin 
 
P.S. After last weekõs bulletin was sent to the print-
ers on Wednesday, an omission was brought to my 
attention concerning the total amount raised by the 
Carnival. Good News: the total raised by the Carni-
val was $9,640. and not $5,990.  

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVT0tuhTAQOw3sBuUHgQWLt3i9RyADSRsyURJoe_umkmXJsq0Z21VzKbTq_SoYnzlrrJiSauDDMr3YyPkyjeNbsDfvFDsC7V-RKg47Xb1bp8XqTRpUsx5HZYTcJ661lEwcM5933YfV1Zo6-erER4PJu0vOBzNQPptOGGP5DY-J3hTYfHGUCnwjpID2RKA7Q7lTolzhoAw-Wmwdi7FCwR8w212wJfLjH8o
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjsGOwyAMRL8muRFhQmhz4NBD9z-MgYVdAojQrfr3SyTrWZoZeWz1DVZxk3PUgsMd-KDkcpULLLt68A1gV9v2FPwJk-Q-FfrNpbuFyjEHzR2C8xI4SvKGjHIWDFi1G-LKE81Jh97rtD4m8TWGsIeSItUQU_pcR4Z4FY_F9wFsFEw8Q6mMAtZXZ1TS68jD6uWNzTJkHmNjmC1rDs-S0STH3vhhvrQrMaJ
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjsGOwyAMRL8muRFhQmhz4NBD9z-MgYVdAojQrfr3SyTrWZoZeWz1DVZxk3PUgsMd-KDkcpULLLt68A1gV9v2FPwJk-Q-FfrNpbuFyjEHzR2C8xI4SvKGjHIWDFi1G-LKE81Jh97rtD4m8TWGsIeSItUQU_pcR4Z4FY_F9wFsFEw8Q6mMAtZXZ1TS68jD6uWNzTJkHmNjmC1rDs-S0STH3vhhvrQrMaJ
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjsGOwyAMRL8muRFhQmhz4NBD9z-MgYVdAojQrfr3SyTrWZoZeWz1DVZxk3PUgsMd-KDkcpULLLt68A1gV9v2FPwJk-Q-FfrNpbuFyjEHzR2C8xI4SvKGjHIWDFi1G-LKE81Jh97rtD4m8TWGsIeSItUQU_pcR4Z4FY_F9wFsFEw8Q6mMAtZXZ1TS68jD6uWNzTJkHmNjmC1rDs-S0STH3vhhvrQrMaJ
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwlT8uOwyAQ-5rkRsTwSNsDhx7a_5jA8OgSiAhdaf9-6a5keWTJtsbOXECKi5qTERyuwAcrrqRaYLmtd64BbqvWD8EfMCnuc7VfpXZabN3naDZUiAqk9MgFKLEKgE1rQuU27a2fs4m9H5O8T-I5gM3GI6aMS21h6LNjp51KZ77VnfVI7GNxqVo6iVXP_tyO8rjIGgVsLpXAzvd2VCr4n_PkqGFmoWFx7PV
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwlT8uOwyAQ-5rkRsTwSNsDhx7a_5jA8OgSiAhdaf9-6a5keWTJtsbOXECKi5qTERyuwAcrrqRaYLmtd64BbqvWD8EfMCnuc7VfpXZabN3naDZUiAqk9MgFKLEKgE1rQuU27a2fs4m9H5O8T-I5gM3GI6aMS21h6LNjp51KZ77VnfVI7GNxqVo6iVXP_tyO8rjIGgVsLpXAzvd2VCr4n_PkqGFmoWFx7PV
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjTkOwyAURE9jSsT_rC4oXDj3wICXBBvkoHD9YGk0zTy9CVYDRy3IYZGBAdZbMMEFBTqqiUmAUUk5I5thEGxN2X-uXCP1-SS7Be1McDwIrxfFNcgFFo-riFIZx9VIkt1rLQOfBnz1tNaoy6WkGLZYc7m7ytdH1kdy23f-xrKH-EvHhWj643a6Iz3AH2JkMrY
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MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK  
 
Saturday ð October 27, 2018 
OLP - 8:30 AM - Decõd Mem. Of Anna Ambrosio & 
Family 
 Request by: Anna 
OLP - 4:30 PM - Joseph Guarente, Jr. 
 Request by: Rita Atherholt 
Sunday - October 28, 2018 
OLP - 7:30 AM - Leonard Stout 
 Requested by: Kathy & Leon Stout 
ND - 10:00 AM - Rita Degenova 
 Requested by: Barbara & Stella Degenova 
OLP - 11:30 AM - People of the Parish 
ST. MADõS - 5:30 PM - Noreen Wasch 
 Requested by: Regina 
Monday - October 29, 2018  
OLP - 8:30 AM -  Elizabeth Briscone 
 Requested by: Family 
Tuesday - October 30, 2018 
OLP - 8:30 AM - Roseann Byrne-Beech 
 Requested by: Anna DõAmbrosio 
Wednesday - October 31, 2018  
OLP - 8:30 AM - Helen Hoyt 
 Requested by: John Diodoro 
Thursday - November 1, 2018  
OLP - 8:30 AM - Joe & Margie DiConstanza 
 Requested by: niece, Angie Furman 
ND - 6:30 PM - George S. Cornick 
 Requested by: Family 
Friday - November 2, 2018 
ND - 8:30 AM - Jennie Borg & Michael Clavin, Jr. 
 Requested by: Family 
Saturday ð November 3, 2018 
OLP - 8:30 AM - People of the Parish 
OLP - 4:30 PM - Vincent Deegan 
             Requested by: Cassie 

MASS INTENTIONS & CA RDS 

Please contact the Parish Office, 610-532-8081, for availa-
ble Mass intention dates.  
¶ Mass cards for the living or deceased are $10.  
¶ Bread and Wine Mass cards are $20 for a week. 
 
2019 Mass Book 

The Mass book for 2019 is now open. Please call the Par-
ish Office, 610-532-8081, or send an email to 
olp532@aol.com listing the dates with intentions, and 
someone from the office will contact you.  

Change in Precious Blood stations  
Going forward, beginning in December, the 7:30AM 
and 11:30AM Sunday Masses at OLP will have 2 Pre-
cious Blood stations in the front of the church. There 
will no longer be Precious Blood stations in the back 
of the church. If you would like to receive the Precious 
Blood, please proceed to the front of the church for the 
Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

WELCOME NEWLY BAPTIZ ED! 
 

Kiley Catherine Basquill  
by Rev. Robert T. Feeney 

OCT. 28th 
4:30PM(Vigil-OLP) 

Fr. Devlin 
7:30AM (OLP) 

Fr. Devlin 
10:00AM (ND) 

Fr. Devlin 
11:30AM (OLP) 
Fr. Canavan 
5:30PM (St. Madõs) 

Fr. Dominic 
 
 

NOV. 4 th 
4:30PM(Vigil-OLP) 

Fr. Dominic 
7:30AM (OLP)  

Fr. Devlin 
10:00AM (ND) 
Fr. Canavan 

11:30AM (OLP) 
Fr. Devlin 

5:30PM (St. Madõs) 

Fr. Flanagan 
 
 

CELEBRANT SCHEDULE  

NOV. 11th 
4:30PM(Vigil-OLP) 

Fr. Canavan 
7:30AM (OLP)  
Fr. Dominic 

10:00AM (ND) 
Fr. Devlin 

11:30AM (OLP) 
Fr. Canavan 
5:00PM (St. Madõs) 

Fr. Devlin 
(Tentative Schedule) 

November 1, 2018 ñAll Saints Day  

The Parish Office will be closed. 
 

No Vigil Mass on 10/31/18 
Massñ8:30 AM OLPñFather Devlin 

Massñ10:00 AM NDñFather Dominic 
Massñ6:30 PM NDñFather Dominic 
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NOTRE DAME PARISH SC HOOL NEWS   
From the Desk of Mrs. Pileggié 

 

Wednesday, October 31st : Halloween Parade at 9 AMñAll 
are welcome to come watch the students parade around the 
parking lot.  
Noon Dismissal for all grades PreK 3 through 8th.  Happy 
Halloween! 
 
Thursday, November 1st: Formal Uniforms Begin for 
Grades 1-8. 
 
Thursday, November 8th: Home and School Meeting 7:00 
PM Nelson Hall. All parents are encouraged to attend. Get 
your card signed for a Tuition credit drawing! 
 
Friday November 9th: Ladies Night Out! 6:30-9:30PM at 
Nelson Hall. No children please. Details in this bulletin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, November 14th: Bridge Night Kindergarten 
and First Grade.  Details to follow! 
Wednesday, November 21st: Noon dismissal for all grades. 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
Thursday, November 22nd and Friday, November 23rd: Off 
for the Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 
Volunteers Always Welcome! If you are interested in 
being a helping hand in our school, please let us know! We 
can always use help in the Library, Lunch time and Special 
Events. Clearances are needed; if you need assistance with 
obtaining them, give us a call! 

 
If you have any questions, please call 610-328-9330. 

UPCOMING PARISH EVEN TS 

OCT. 31st- Trick or Treat at the OLP Rectory, 5:30 to 
7:00 PM. 
NOV. 1st - All Saints Day Mass, 8:30AM-OLP 
Church, 10:00AM-ND Church, 6:30PM-ND Church.  
NOV. 4 th - Memorial Mass, 11:30 AM, OLP Church 
NOV. 5 th - Christmas Bazaar Meeting, 7:00 PM, OLP 
Cafeteria. (Last Meeting before Bazaar) 
NOV. 9th - Ladies Night Out, 6:30-9:30 PM, Nelson 
Hall, NDDL Campus.  
NOV. 10th & 17th - Shrek Auditions, 8:00-10:00 AM, 
Nelson Hall, NDDL Campus. 
NOV. 14th - K/1 Bridge Night. NDDL School. More 
details to follow. 
NOV. 16th & 17th - Christmas Bazaar, OLP Cafeteria. 
NOV. 27th - Parish Council Meeting. 7:00 PM, OLP 
Cafeteria. 

BABY BOTTLE DRIVE FO R MOTHERõS HOME 
Our parish will be having a baby bottle drive to support Mothersõ 
Home, a maternity shelter for women 18 years and older and their 
babies. Mothersõ Home is located at the former convent of Blessed 
Virgin Mary Parish in Darby. Moms are given classes to help 
them prepare for the birth of their child and to subsequently be-
come independent as they move from the shelter. All proceeds 
from the bottle collection are used for general operating expenses. 
Your generous support helps the shelter to remain open and pro-
tect Godõs most precious gift, life. Please take a bottle when you 
leave Mass and return it to church by the date on the label.  Thank 
you for your support. 

CYO BASKETBALL  

Parents may register eligible students for Winter sports 
at the following website: www.leaguelineup.com/
nddl_olpcyo. 
 
3rd and 4th grade girlõs  basketball.   
3rd and 4th grade boyõs  basketball (Coach Needed) 
5th and 6th Grade girlõs  basketball (Coach Needed) 
5th and 6th Grade boyõs  basketball 
7th and 8th Grade girlõs  basketball (Coach Needed) 
7th and 8th Grade boyõs  basketball 
9th and 10th grade boyõs  basketball (Coach Needed) 
11th and 12th grade boyõs basketball. (Coach Needed) 
 
Deadline for Registration November 2nd. 
Coaches needed at all levels. Teamõs formation de-
pends on having a coach. If interested, contact 
Dave Katch at cyo.ourlady@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 

http://www.leaguelineup.com/nddl_olpcyo
http://www.leaguelineup.com/nddl_olpcyo

